
Testimony in Support of SB2040 Phil Murphy, NDSGA  

The ND Soybean Growers Association recognizes the critical need for improving and maintaining our 

road and bridges infrastructure.  We also see great opportunities for this funding in 2040 and stand in 

support.  Thank you to the sponsors and the committee for you consideration. 


